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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 001028 
Date 3 April 2017 
 

Direct Payments 

 
Request: 
 
Please can you confirm the hourly rate that will be payable to service users in receipt 
of a direct payment as of April 2017? 
 
As of 3 April 2017 the hourly rate payable to service users in receipt of a direct 
payment is £13.38. 
 
 

 


